
Debrah Farland  was chosen as the Camas Police
Department’s 2012 “Employee of the Year.”
Debrah, who has 17 years with  the Camas Police
Department, was recognized for her outstanding
efforts as the School Resource Officer.  Her
dedication to providing quality law enforcement
services at our schools strengthened our ties with the
community and undoubtedly kept our students safer.
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CAROL BUCK RETIRES

Carol Buck retired in 2012 after 22 years
of service to the city.  During her career
Carol worked tirelessly to advocate for
victims of physical, sexual and emotional
abuse.

Officer Tim Dickerson contacts a driver
during a traffic stop.  The Camas Police
Department stopped 6268 violators, wrote
1561 citations and investigated 233
collisions  in 2012.
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WASPC ACCREDITATION

During 2012 the department
successfully completed  the
WASPC re-accreditation process.
Less than 70 departments around
the state are WASPC accredited.



NEW “LESS-LETHAL” TOOL

Sgt Scot Boyles receives training with the new
40mm Foam Baton Launcher that was selected
as the new less-lethal force option of the Camas
Police Department.

General Information
Authorized Sworn Officers                 26

Non-Commissioned Staff                     7

Calls Logged 9,619

Police Reports 3,169

Arrests 710

Traffic Stops 6,268

UNIFORM CRIME STATISTICS

2010 2011 2012*

Thefts 268          256             299

Burglaries                   46            45 89

Assaults                    130          117            150

Rapes                           8              4 2

Drug Arrests               68             50 98

DUI 37             65 64

Homicides                   0                0 0

Robberies                    3               2 1

*Statistics compiled using NIBRS

COMMUNITY OUTREACH

S.A.L.T. held several well attended
events throughout 2012, including the
annual spaghetti lunch at Liberty Middle
School.

NEW OFFICERS

Due to personnel turnover, the Camas
Police Department hired four new
officers in 2012.   Pictured above,
Officer Mike Smith is sworn in by
District Court Judge John Hagensen.

NEW PATROL CARS
After more than 15 years with the same
patrol vehicle platform, the Camas Police
Department was forced to choose a new
patrol vehicle when Ford ceased
production of the Crown Victoria.   The
result is the new Ford Police Interceptor
sedan pictured below.

CPD Officers received over 1600
hours of training in 2012


